From: Wayde Squires <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 28, 2019 8:57 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Sunday, April 28, 2019 - 20:57 Submitted by anonymous user: 199.255.29.82

Submitted values are:

Date: Sunday, April 28, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Wayde Last Name: Squires

Email:

Address: Beckett Crescent

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan

Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): St. Joseph Catholic Parish

Subject: Re: BRT on Broadway

Meeting (if known): SPC on Transportation

Comments: Unfortunately I cannot attend the City Council Meeting tomorrow night due to work engagements, but I hope that the Mayor and all of the Councillors take note that many citizens are against having the BRT on Broadway. Put it along 8th to the Sid Buckwold Bridge and 1st Ave to support the shopping uptown along 1st and 2nd. Putting the BRT on Broadway will ruin the ambience and thoroughly disrupt the traffic flow. I vote against the BRT on Broadway.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/305015